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Orange High School’s Elisabeth Phibbs Named Outstanding Customer Service Award 

Winner 

ORANGE, Calif., December 14, 2009–The Orange Unified School District is proud to announce 
that Orange High School Secondary Health Clerk Elisabeth Phibbs has been named recipient of 
the Outstanding Customer Service Employee for the Month of December. Mrs. Phibbs was 
nominated for the award by Orange High School Principal Mr. S.K. Johnson. 
 
Johnson said of Mrs. Phibbs, “The kids, parents and staff love her. There are no bad days for 
Elisabeth. She has a caring heart for this important position.” 
 
Mrs. Phibbs has worked in the Orange Unified School District for fourteen years all at Orange 
High School. “I love Orange High. This is a great school. Everyone is willing to help each other. 
The staff is dedicated to the students. It is a wonderful school,” said Phibbs. 
 
Upon hearing the news that she was the recipient of the Outstanding Customer Service 
Employee for the Month Mrs. Phibbs stated, “I was surprised and shocked. This award is such 
an honor and it meant a lot to be nominated by Mr. Johnson.” 
 
Mrs. Phibbs was recognized at the Board of Education Meeting last Thursday evening. Board 
President Mr. John Ortega complemented Phibbs by saying, “Thank you for your dedication and 
devotion to the Orange Unified School District.”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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